
From: Peggy Longley  
Sent: Saturday, October 21, 2023 5:16 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please support! docket DE 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Please approve the 2024-2026 triennial energy efficiency plan. I strongly support the NH Saves 

program has reached so many of our citizens to look at energy waste in their own lives! 

 

Peggy Longley 

North Country Farm 
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